
〇 Message from Yakushima - Request to Potential Visitors to Yakushima – 
(March 23, 2021)  
  

To Potential Visitors to Yakushima 
(Request to cooperate with countermeasures against the COVID-19 during the spring 

transfer season) 
 
 
 

On March 21, the state of emergency for Tokyo and three neighboring prefectures was 

lifted. 
 

Spring, on the other hand, is a time of year when there are more risks of COVID-19 

contamination, such as transferring and dining.  

Although the novel coronavirus emergency declaration was canceled, we will continue to 

implement all countermeasures against novel coronavirus. We also believe it is important to 

share information and experiences about the COVID-19 infections. 
 

If the COVID-19 infections occurred in Yakushima, our regional medical care facilities 

would be overwhelmed making medical care difficult. 
 

In order to prevent the spread of COVID-19, we would like for all potential visitors to 

cooperate with the following requests. 
 

▶ Please take good care of yourself before your visit about two weeks. Avoid 
CLOSED-IN SPACES, CROWDED PLACES, CLOSE-CONTACTS. 

 

▶ If you don’t feel well, please postpone or cancel your visit.  
 

▶ Please make sure to wear masks, use hand sanitizers, and keep your distances 
from one another. 

 

▶ The use of COVID-19 Contact-Confirming Application (COCOA) on your 
smartphone is recommended.  

 

Anyone could get infected with COVID-19 at any time. 

In order not to contract COVID-19 and infect other people, I would like for you to continue 

with the countermeasures against COVID-19. 

 

Mayor of Yakushima Town,  
Koji Araki  

 
 

- Inquiry - 

Yakushima Town Office COVID-19 Response Headquarters, 

Address: 849-20 Koseda, Yakushima-cho, Kumage-gun, Kagoshima, 891-4292 JAPAN 

TEL 0997-43-5900 / Fax 0997-43-5905 


